
  
  

 
April 24, 2014 

 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Betty Shank 
Mr. Charlie Shank 
Alliance for a Clean Environment 
1189 Foxview Rd. 
Pottstown, PA  29464 
 
 
Mr. and Ms. Shank: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your March 31, 2014, letter to Chairman Allison M. Macfarlane 
regarding your concerns about the Limerick Nuclear Power Plant. 
 
Your submission has been distributed within the NRC for appropriate consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

     /RA/ 
 
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 


